2ND PHILIPPINE CBR CONGRESS

3rd Announcement

REDUCED REGISTRATION FEE  


The 2nd Philippine Community-Based Rehabilitation (CBR) Congress scheduled on September 30, 2014 to October 2, 2014 will have a reduction on the registration fee. This is to make the registration fee affordable enough to encourage more participation from CBR practitioners, disabled peoples organizations, local government units and other developmental groups.

The reduction of the registration fee is as follows:

	Live-out Participants
	Php4,000.00

	Live-in Participants (exclusive of dinner)
	8,000.00



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be reminded of our Registration Process:

1. Please download the registration form and fill it up.
2. Send the completed registration form to the following e-mail address: philcbrcongress@yahoo.com.  
3. To facilitate payments, participants are requested to pay in Philippine Peso or Managers Check to be deposited to:

	Name of Account
	Tahanang Walang Hagdanan, Inc. Welfare Fund

	Name of Bank
	Philippine National Bank

	Branch
	Rosario Branch

	Bank Address
	Unit 117-118 G/F Ever Gotesco Mall, Ortigas Extension, Pasig City

	Account Number
	140-233200019

	Swift Code
	PNBMPHMM



4. Kindly scan the deposit slip and e-mail to us at philcbrcongress@yahoo.com or fax to 952-2809 or mail via any courier of your choice to:  National Council on Disability Affairs.  Address: NCDA Building, Isidora Street, Barangay Holy Spirit, Diliman, Quezon City 1127, Philippines.

5. If it is not possible to use this above mentioned payment scheme, kindly inform us at philcbrcongress@yahoo.com on the most convenient way for you to pay the registration fee. It would be much appreciated if payment is received before the Congress.

6. Upon receipt of your payment, the NCDA will send you a confirmation letter, via e-mail or fax, which will serve as proof of your registration. This should be presented at the registration desk when you register at the venue the Heritage Hotel on the first day of the Congress.  

7. Tahanang Walang Hagdanan will issue an Official Receipt once we received the deposit slip or you can claim your Official Receipt during the Congress.

8. Participation in the Congress will only be officially acknowledged upon receipt of the registration form and fee. 

9. Registered and paid participants may register early at the venue a day before the Congress to get their kits, handouts, IDs, etc.


For registration and other pertinent details, please visit our website: http://www.ncda.gov.ph.  You may email your inquiries to philcbrcongress@yahoo.com or call us at (63) 02- 951-6033 & (63) 02- 952-2809.
